MALLAIG AND DISTRICT SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB

Box 136
Mallaig, Alberta
TOA 2K0

COUNTY OF ST.PAUL
St.Paul, Alberta
February 6, 2012

Dear County Councillors;

We received the Community Facility Enhancement Program Grant this January for
$9,887.00 towards replacing our floor in the Senior Center. We had applied for the grant
last summer and at the time had quotes for doing the floor.

The floor has been done and we understand that in some cases the County matches the
grant monies. We would like very much to sce that done in our case. We are making
formal application toward that. Please accept this letter as a request for matching funds.

Sincerely, .
J
FrLk w(%ig/gﬂz%_z
Noma Gardipee
Secretary



